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Last Day of
Book Exchange
is Today

Thursday, Jan 21, 9 a.m.
- 2p.m.

Buy your books from and
sell your books to other
students!

MSU 210 N (Upstairs)

1st meeting Phi Alpha
Delta Co-Ed Law Pre
Fratemity will be on Jan
24,1993, Sunday at 6
p.m. in MSU 202

Multicultural Student
Affairs would like to
invite you to, “Reclaiming
The Dream”, a Martin
Luther King, Jr.
Rememberance.

The event will be held on
Thursday, Jan. 21 in the
Moyer Student Union,
Room 201, from 12 p.m.
until 2 p.m. Speakers
and topics will include
Dr. Gourrier, Principal of
Lois Craig Elementary,
“the purpose of the
Martin Luther King, Jr.
Holiday"; President
Maxson, “what UNLV
can, or must do can
keep the dream ALIVE";
and several university
students will present
selected readings. An
open forum will follow.

Please mark your calen-
dars to be there!




